Tyson S Foutz

From: Craig Burger - DNR <Craig.Burger@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2014 7:55

To: tyson@foutzconsulting.com; cwilliamson@blm.gov
Subject: RE: SWEVCO Federal O-22 verbal needed for abandonment
Tyson,

COGCC will require an extra plug in the casing 50’ below to 50’ above the squeezed casing leaks and at the surface casing
shoe. This means cement from 680’ to 225’ in the casing for the squeezed leaks and 225’ to 125’ for the surface casing
shoe. Basically, this will be one plug from 680’ to 125’.

Craig W — let me know if BLM disagrees.

Feel free to call me on my cell, | am in meetings but can call back when we break.

Please submit Form 6 NOI by close of business on Friday.

Craig Burger
Northwest Area Engineer
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From: Tyson S Foutz [mailto:tyson@foutzconsulting.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 7:09 PM

To: craig.burger@state.co.us; cwilliamson@blm.gov

Subject: SWEVCO Federal O-22 verbal needed for abandonment
Importance: High

Craigs,

We have pumped 5 squeeze jobs and been fishing for three days. Our last run removed all of the cut-rite from our
burnover shoe, so now we have what we suspect is a split collar spinning around on our cement with the added fun of
cut-rite to mill through. Given the low likelihood that this fish can be recovered quickly or without causing casing
damage, SWEVCO requests permission to abandon. Since there is already so much cement in the well, the procedure
only calls for a surface plug. Let me know if more will be required.

Feel free to call with any questions or comments. We would like to begin operations tomorrow morning, Wednesday
July 9™, 2014 if possible.

Regards,
Tyson Foutz, P.E.

tyson@foutzconsulting.com
+1.505.320.6275




